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From: Michele Papaj
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL REQUEST - Water towers and property
Date: Friday, October 13, 2023 12:30:24 PM

Good Afternoon,

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Law and/or Act (whichever law or act Erie
County is governed under).

I hereby apply to any of the following: inspect or obtain, a hard copy and/or an electronic copy
of the following
records under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Law

I request that a copy of the following document(s) be provided to me: Any and all documents
that pertain to any Erie County and/or Town of Boston water tower or water access to and
from Crestwood Circle and/or Lower Crestwood Circle in the Town of Boston, New York.

In order to help you determine my status for the purpose of assessing fees, you should know
that I am an individual seeking information for personal use and not for commercial use.

Please inform me first what the cost of this request will be.

I also include a telephone number at which I can be contacted if necessary to discuss any
aspect of my request.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Sincerely,

Michele Papaj
347 Oakvale Boulevard
Buffalo, New York 14223
716-465-3021
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